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Purpose of Report 
 
1. To brief the Police and Crime Panel on the development of the Office of the Police and 

Crime Commissioner from its Police Authority origins through to the current state and 
projecting future requirements.  

 
Recommendation 
 
2. It is recommended that the Panel notes this report and indicates its support for the 

measured approach being taken to the development of the Office.  
 
Background 
 
3. In order to ensure that the Police and Crime Commissioner can fulfil all duties 

expected of him, it is essential that he has access to appropriate support and facilities.  
The support may come from a number of sources such as staff dedicated to the 
OPCC, services from Leicestershire Police, secondments, partner support and 
collaboration.  Facilities may also be derived from a variety of sources, but will 
predominantly be accommodation and information systems support delivered by 
Leicestershire Police.  

 
4. It is, of course, expected that the support and facilities are delivered to the OPCC in 

the most economical, effective and efficient way possible.  
 
5. A full report is being prepared for the Panel that describes the development of the 

OPCC.  It is anticipated that the report will be available for despatch before 21 June 
2013.  That report will be despatched through the usual channels and will be available 
to the public as well as to the Panel. 

 
Person to Contact 
Mr P Stock, Chief Executive – Tel 0116 229 8980 
Email:  paul.stock@leics.pcc.pnn.gov.uk 
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